
 
 

 
 
 

 
Community Garden 

Letter of Interest 
 

 

Dear Potential Community Garden Member,  
 
    If you are truly interested in having a plot in the Community Garden located in Lindbergh 
Park in Maplewood, please complete the form below and return.  You will be added to the 
waitlist in the order in which we receive the letter.  If a space opens up, you will be contacted 
to re-evaluate your interest.      
 
   A formal document with rules and regulations for the Community Garden will be present for 
you at Maplewood City Hall to sign upon accepting a plot in the garden.   
 
 

I commit to caring for a plot in the Lindbergh Park Community Garden in Maplewood, Missouri. 
 

Print Name _________________________________Date____________________ 
 

Address _________________________________ Zip code __________________ 
 

Phone _______________________ Email ________________________________ 
 
 

Sign Name _________________________________________________________ 
 

Return this letter to: 
 

Community Garden Coordinator, Mary Binns 
1330 S. Big Bend Blvd 

Richmond Heights MO 63117 
 

Or email it to: 
MBINNS@RICHMONDHEIGHTS.ORG 


